
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103

Memo

To: Board of Education
From: Scott Warren
Date: December 4, 2024
Re: Boiler Replacement at Half Day School

Information on the Boiler Replacement project at Half Day School is provided for the board’s review. I
recommend the Board approve the Boiler Replacement at Half Day School as presented.


